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May 11, 2022 

 

Dear Preschool Families:  

 

In an effort to celebrate the hard work of all our preschoolers this year, we are going to recognize 

both 3 and 4 year old students with an End of the Year Celebration.  The New Jersey Department 

of Education recommends that an appropriate end of the year celebration should be participatory 

and meaningful for all the children.  Familiar music and movement activities, reciting poems and 

finger plays, or acting out a familiar story are all appropriate choices to incorporate into the 

designated day.  The celebration will be most comfortable for the children if it takes place in a 

familiar location such as the classroom or familiar outside area.   

 

These celebrations will be done on the Mary E. Volz field on Thursday, June 2nd, 2022 (Rain 

Date: June 3rd).  Six tickets will be given per child, and the program will last about 15 minutes.  

This is a normal school day, and your child should report to school at the normal time.  If you 

plan on taking your child after the program, they must return to the building with their class, and 

you can sign them out at their designated arrival/pick up location.     

 

The start times for each class are as follows (please only stay for your child’s celebration):  

McHale 9:00 am  Gillin 11:00 am  

Putnick 9:30 am  Richter 11:30 am 

Carbone 10:00  Frick 12:00 pm 

Kupiec 10:30 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal      


